Advisory: Self Enablement For e-Invoicing

www.gstpam.org

09/04/2024 Dear Taxpayers, If your turnover exceeds INR 5 croresin the financia year 2023-2024, you
will be required to start e-Invoicing from the next financial year, i.e., from 1st April 2024 onwards. It
may also be noted that same is applicable if the threshold is crossed in any of the proceeding financial
years too. For those who meet the notification criteria but have not yet been enabled on the portal, you
can self- enable for e-Invoicing by visiting https://einvoice.gst.gov.in and start reporting through any of
the 4 new Invoice Registration Portals (IRPs) - from e-Invoice IRP 3 to elnvoice IRP 6
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